GOLF CART RULES & REGULATIONS
PERRY PARK RESORT

State Laws (licensed drivers) concerning the operation of motor vehicles on public roads apply within the
Resort. Property owners are responsible for the conduct and actions of their family and guests. (Ref.
Community Rules & Regulations of Perry Park Resort originally agreed upon by PPROA and Par Tee,
LLC November 19, 1999, ; Re-adopted by PPROA May 2, 2006. Item 14 in part and Item 15.) “Golf
carts are permitted, but must be operated by individuals having a valid driver’s license. Property
owners are liable for all damages or injury.” Also golf carts must be safely operated at all times.
Automobiles and people have the right-of-way at all times.

All property owners are required to register their Golf Cart with the PPROA by completing the information
below. This information will remain on file with the PPROA. This completed document is to be given to
the Guard Station. The PPROA will provide and issue a Golf Cart Registration Number Plate to the
owner. The owner is to affix the Registration Number Plate on the driver’s side back panel of their Golf
Cart.
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